Springs Valley Community Schools

Office of the Superintendent 498 South Larry Bird Boulevard • French Lick, IN 47432 Phone (812) 936-4474 • Fax (812)936-9392

Mrs. Felicia Wolfington	Dr. Trevor Apple	Mrs. Peggy Simmons
Treasurer	Superintendent	Deputy Treasurer

August 3, 2022

Dear Blackhawk Families,

Springs Valley Community Schools is participating in the Universal Free Breakfast Program. This means that **student breakfast meals are free to all students**. This is currently in effect.

We are also seeking approval to participate in the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) program, which would provide free breakfast and lunch for all students. If SVCS qualifies for the CEP program, we will transition to that program at that time. If not, we will continue the free breakfast program throughout the year. We should know if we are eligible in the next couple of weeks. More information will be provided to families as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Trevor Apple, Superintendent

